
NOTICE

This is to inform all the candidates/colleges/institutes/universities that
result publication for the NEET SS-2017 round-1 has been announced on
our website (mcc.nic.in) 17.08.17 one day prior to the schedule date.

Reporting of the candidates against the allotted super speciality seats will
be started from 18.08.2017.
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